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21 March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving The Farnborough Academy at the 
end of the academic year having accepted a Head of School post at the Minster 
School. 
 
I joined Farnborough four years ago and am proud of the work that has been 
accomplished in that time. It has been a pleasure working with the Farnborough 
community and I know that the academy will continue to go from strength to 
strength in the future.  
 
The Trust Board and Local Governing Body are fully committed to recruiting a 
replacement Headteacher ready to start in September and will begin this process 

shortly. I will support them as required and am sure that a suitable successor will be 
appointed. 
 
In the meantime it will be ‘business as usual’ as we continue to support your child’s 
education and prepare them for the future. 
 
I would like to thank you for the support that you have given to me and the 
academy during my time here. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ben Chaloner 
Headteacher 
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